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DATE: May 14, 2015 
TO:  Paul Bargren, Corporation Counsel  
FROM: Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 
RE: Notice of Request for Corporation Counsel Opinion by Milwaukee County Board 

of Supervisors 
 
 
The County Board at its meeting on April 23, 2015 considered File 15-261, from the Director, 
Department of Health and Human Services, providing the 2014 Annual Review for the 
Milwaukee County Department of Health and Human Service. 
 
At this meeting, Supervisor Gerry Broderick requested a formal written opinion from 
Corporation Counsel regarding “the mechanism by which grievances on the part of the taxpayers 
might be addressed by BHD.”  This request may be found by watching the video of the April 23 
meeting at 03:12:06. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cc: Supervisor Gerry Broderick 
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